



Katy Grieves
Chair of Trustees
Marble Hill Play Centres
Marble Hill Park
Richmond Road
Twickenham
TWI 2NL

17 December 2018

Dear Katy,

Marble House - Play Centre

I write further to our meeting of November 29th, at which you and Martin presented your proposals for the revised Play Centre.

We consider the Play Centre to be a key partner in our future plans for Marble Hill, and recognise that it is not only held in high regard and affection by the local community, but also provides a real opportunity to open up our space to new audiences and be a catalyst for positive change.

With that in mind we are, in principle, supportive of plans to replace the existing Playcentres buildings with a facility which enables the charity to be run on a more sustainable economic model. It should be noted that our support is conditional upon our agreeing all aspects of the final design and the impact of both the construction and operation of any new facility.

We appreciate that you will require a certain level of financial support to enable the development. As a charity we are not in a position to support you financially ourselves, but we would be happy to consider granting a longer lease if this assists with meeting the requirements of potential third-party funders (subject to contract).

Kind regards,

John Stevens

Head of Commercial Estates

English Heritage



